       BERNERAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

COMHAIRLE COIMHEARSNACHD BHEARNARAIGH
MINUTES

14th December 2015

at

Berneray Community Hall
Present: Donald MacLean (Chair), Margaret Paterson, Mary McCormick, Pamela MacAskill, Ian Hoyle (Clerk), Cllr Neil Beaton.

Apologies: Cllr Uisdean Robertson, Cllr Andrew Walker, John MacLean (Vice), Andrew Rodger (Treasurer),
1. Minutes from the last meeting read and approved.

2. We have received £500 from ward funding for the maintenance works in the Harbour toilets.

3. Neil Beaton updated us on some of the issues affecting North Uist and Berneray.

We will be getting one of the new ferries on the triangular route, which will remain the triangular route for the time being, but will eventually be split into 2 separate routes.

The council have drawn up a priority list of routes that need twin tracking, when and if there is any money available. There are approximately 4 sections of the Berneray to Lochmaddy

road that are identified, but they are all clustered around number 35 in the list, so don't hold your breath.

Next meeting is on 19th January.
